## **Bond Case Briefs**

Municipal Finance Law Since 1971

## MSRB Announces New Board Members for FY 2026.

Washington, DC -The Municipal Securities Rulemaking Board (MSRB) today announced that it has elected four new Board members for Fiscal Year 2026 who will serve four-year terms, which begin on October 1, 2025.

The announcement follows MSRB's fourth quarterly Board meeting of FY 2025 where Natasha Holiday was elected to serve as Board Chair and Wendell Gaertner was elected to serve as Vice Chair. Their one-year terms begin on October 1, 2025.

"MSRB's Board of Directors is pleased to announce the election of this accomplished class of new Board members who will bring fresh perspectives to the work that strengthens the municipal securities market and protects investors, issuers and the public interest," Chair-elect Holiday said. "The Board's Nominating Committee was charged with recommending one municipal advisor, one broker-dealer, and two public members to join the Board next year."

The new public members joining the MSRB Board in FY 2026 are Nancy Feldman, Chief of the Division of Fiscal Management for Montgomery County, Maryland, and JoLinda L. Herring, CEO and Managing Shareholder, Bryant Miller Olive. The new regulated members joining the Board are Vivian Altman, Managing Director and Head of Public Finance, Janney Montgomery Scott, and Daniel Hartman, Managing Director and Immediate Past CEO, PFM Financial Advisors LLC.

Biographical information for Altman, Feldman, Hartman and Herring can be found below.

Vivian Altman is Managing Director and Head of Public Finance for Janney Montgomery Scott, where she oversees their public finance business with a focus on leading the organization's business and client development efforts and expanding its sector and geographic presence. Prior to Janney Montgomery Scott, Altman held roles as an investment banker, municipal advisor, and issuer. Altman holds a Bachelor of Arts in Economics from Barnard College, a Master of Arts in Economics from the University of Pennsylvania, and, in 2024, was recognized as a Trailblazing Woman in Public Finance, receiving the Private Sector Freda Johnson Award.

Nancy Feldman is the Chief of the Division of Fiscal Management for Montgomery County, Maryland, where she is responsible for oversight of the county's cash and investments, debt, revenue forecasting, economic development administration, and fiscal policy analysis. Prior to her work with Montgomery County, Feldman held various positions at Wells Fargo Securities including as Managing Director, Public Finance, Government and Institutional Banking, where she managed the public finance investment banking department and developed strategy for new business in public finance. Feldman holds a Bachelor of Arts in Economics from SUNY Albany and an MBA in Finance from Baruch College.

Daniel Hartman is Managing Director and Immediate Past CEO for PFM Financial Advisors LLC, where he led the organization through its transformation into a stand-alone financial advisory and consulting company. Prior to his tenure as CEO, Hartman led PFM's Financial Advisory practice, was responsible for all municipal advisory services throughout the U.S., and headed the national

utilities practice in the U.S. He holds a Bachelor of Arts in Economics and International Relations from the University of North Carolina Chapel Hill.

JoLinda L. Herring is CEO and Managing Shareholder for Bryant Miller Olive, where she is a member of the firm's Public Finance Group. She has over 30 years of experience practicing public finance law and currently serves as bond counsel, disclosure counsel, and underwriter's counsel to various government entities across the States of Florida and Connecticut. Herring began her career at Bryant Miller Olive as a law clerk. She holds a Bachelor of Science in Chemistry from Fisk University, an MBA in Finance with honors from Vanderbilt University, and a JD from Florida State University College of Law.

The new Board members were selected from a pool of over 50 applicants this year.

"We are grateful for and appreciate all of the highly qualified candidates who demonstrated their commitment to public service and giving back to the municipal securities market by applying to serve on the Board," MSRB CEO Mark Kim said.

July 30, 2025

Aleis Stokes, Chief External Relations Officer 202-838-1500 astokes@msrb.org

Copyright © 2025 Bond Case Briefs | bondcasebriefs.com